[bookmark: _GoBack]POLICY:  MEDICATIONS MAY NOT BE KEPT IN RESIDENT ROOMS

It is the policy of Pleasant View that residents may not keep non-prescriptive medications or ointments in their rooms.  Please understand that Federal and State guidelines dictate how we must proceed on this issue.  RESIDENTS ARE NOT ALLOWED TO OBTAIN ANY PRESCRIPTIVE OR NON-PRESCRIPTIVE (over-the-counter) MEDICATIONS AND KEEP THEM IN THEIR ROOMS.  This includes items like vitamins, cough drops, medicated ointments, VapoRub, nasal spray, Nyquil, and Tums.  All medications are mandated to have a physician’s order, and will be ordered through the pharmacy’s unit dose system, if possible.  These guidelines are intended for the protection of both the residents and the facility.  Residents who wish to self-medicate may do so, but their medications must remain locked in the medication cart.

Therefore, we insist that families and friends refrain from bringing these items into the nursing home.  We are obligated to confiscate any such medications.  Families and friends are encouraged to bring any resident health concerns to the attention of the nurse on duty and she will contact the physician and obtain the necessary medication.  Please realize this is a matter of great importance, as it could ultimately affect Pleasant View’s licensure status.  

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.
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